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MUSLIM SCHOOL OADBY 

 

KHIDMAH 2018 – BOYS FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT – AUGUST 2018 (DATE TBC) 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are looking to gauge interest for this year’s annual Boys Khidmah Football tournament held at Judgemeadow 
Community College. The precise date is still unconfirmed but expected to be in the last week of August.  
 
Last year MSO submitted a Year 4/5 team and the boys played extremely well and were a credit to the Madressah.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your son is interested in joining us this year and parents can commit to bringing them on Saturdays between 2pm 
to 4pm (beginning Saturday June 23rd) please complete the following and return to Madressah by Thursday 7th June:- 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

REQUEST SLIP – PLEASE TEAR AND RETURN TO MADRESSASH BY THURSDAY 7th JUNE SO WE CAN GUAGE INTEREST 
 
I WOULD LIKE TO REQUEST A PLACE FOR __________________________________ (CHILD’S NAME) 
 
YEAR AT SCHOOL  4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11  (PLEASE CIRCLE) 
 
OF CLASS ___________________________________________ (CHILD’S MADRESSAH CLASS) 
 
TO TAKE PART IN THE BOYS FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT IN AUGUST 2018. I UNDERSTAND IF WE ARE ALLOCATED A 
SPACE THAT WE ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR TAKING OUR CHILD TO AND FROM TRAINING AND THE EVENT AND WILL 
BE IN ATTENDANCE FOR THE ENTIRE TIME THEY ARE THERE. 
 
I AM WILLING TO BE A MANAGER FOR ONE OF THE FOOTBALL TEAMS     (PLEASE TICK) 
 
 
SIGNED _______________________________________________________ (PERSON WITH LEGAL RESPONSIBILITY) 
 
DATE ______________________________   
 

 

ALL SUCCESSSFUL APPLICANTS WILL BE NOTIFIED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE AS TO THE NEXT STAGES 

Insha’Allah we are hoping to submit another team again this year and 
this will depend on the number of boys who are interested and their 
School Year Groups. Note: we require a minimum of 8 boys to form a 
team and theirs and their parents commitment to weekly training every 
Saturday at Coombe Park in Oadby between 2pm and 4pm. 
 
Unfortunately, due to high demand we cannot accept every child onto 
the training so after we gauge initial numbers we will have to have a 
selection process to see who makes it onto the team to be submitted to 
the organisers. This team is a minimum of 8 and a maximum of 10 
players. If they wish, the unsuccessful children are still invited to attend 
the weekly training but will not be eligible to play in the tournament. 
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